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Food drive, free admission, for BC basketball 
(KAIR)--The final two basketball games of the year for the Ravens of Benedictine
College will be used to collect food for those in need.

According to a release from the Atchison-based college, canned foods and
non-perishable items collected this coming Saturday and Tuesday will be done in
support of Catholic Charities of Northeast Kansas.

According to the release, items such as tomato and pasta sauce, canned
vegetables, fruits, and meat, peanut butter, baking items, oatmeal, and apple
sauce are among the food items most needed by Catholic Charities.

Saturday's games will be that afternoon at 2 and 4:00, while Tuesday's tip-offs
are set for 5:30 and 7:30 that evening. Admission to the games, both days at the
Ralph Nolan Gymnasium, will be free, whether or not donations are provided.
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